Food & Water Watch

Dear Commissioner,

The DRBC's proposed fracking regulations are a half-measure that won't protect the Delaware
River Basin, or the people who rely on it.

The regulations leave the door open to both fracking waste and water withdrawals for fracking,
endangering a drinking water source for millions of people. A ban in name only is wrong for the
Delaware River Basin, and it's one we can't live with.

The Delaware River is a treasure that belongs to the public, not to the highest bidder. Fracking has
no place anywhere near the Delaware River watershed — or anywhere else, for that matter.

The proposed regulations would not adequately protect the Delaware River Basin from the dangers
of fracking. I urge you to pursue a comprehensive ban on fracking and fracking-related activities
and keep our water safe.
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